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14th November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Year 7/8 Residential Trip

I am writing to you about the plans for the Year 7 residential trip to Paris. Unfortunately, due to the summer
Olympics being hosted in Paris, school trips are not running to Paris at this time. I know that this is disappointing
for students as they were looking forward to this trip.

However, we have two options available and we would like students and parents/guardians to let us know what
their preference would be before we make a final decision.

Option 1: We can go ahead and plan a residential trip for the summer term of Year 7 at PGL in Osmington Bay. This
trip would take place from Wednesday 3rd July 2024 and return on Friday 5th July 2024. The cost of this trip
would be approximately £315.00 per student and include meals, accommodation and travel.

Option 2: We can move the Paris trip to the winter term of Year 8. This trip would provisionally take place from 5th
December 2024 and return on 7th December 2024. The cost of this trip would be approximately £368 which
would include travel, accommodation and some meals.

These costs are the current quotes from travel companies but are subject to change by the time we book the
preferred option.

Please click the google form here to select your preferred option. Please can we ask that the form is completed by
Friday 17th November 2023 so we can start planning the option that is more popular.

Should parents/guardians have any further questions, please hesitate to contact me via the school office:
office@ruisliphigh.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Ms E Loizou
Head of Year 7
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